
WW- Wednesday, June 3, 2020 Page 1 of 2 

Wednesday Weekly 
June 3, 2020 

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

June 7, 2020  

 

When Applicable please ensure that the following items 

are in your bulletin and/or are also ANNOUNCED.  *For the 

city **For all parishes in THE DIOCESE.  

This will ensure that the same information is being  

heard across the diocese. THANK YOU 
 

Email reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  by NOON on 

Tuesday.  

 

Late entries will be published in the following week’s edition.  

Please send in Word format. 

Thank you.  

 

TO RECEIVE ALL DIOCESAN NEWS DIRECTLY IN YOUR INBOX OR ON YOUR PHONE email 

reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  514-900-0130 to join Flocknote. This is an email and 

text messaging tool created for churches, ministries, teams and other community organizations. It helps 

to communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please join us in keeping up with 

all the diocesan news. 
 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS

• On-line and TV Mass options 

• St. Vincent de Paul: Employment Opportunities 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

ONLINE AND TV OPPORTUNITIES FOR 

THE DAILY AND SUNDAY MASS:  
• Sacred Heart Cathedral, PG Facebook  

• Annunciation Parish Prince Rupert Facebook 

• Church of the Resurrection Ft. St. John 

Facebook Page  

• Sacred Heart, Terrace  YouTube Channel 

• Daily Mass with Bishop Robert Barron 

• Daily TV Mass – Warming Faithful Hearts 

For those with cable or optic TV please 

check with your provider for the 

following or go directly to: 
• Salt & Light 

• Vision TV 

• EWTN TV 

•  

 

 

 

 

 

 

God sent his only-begotten Son in order that the 

world might be saved through him.  
 

John 3.16-18 
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1. Vice Chancellor – Martha Primus will be leaving her position as Vice Chancellor of the 

Diocese of Prince George. Her final day of employment at the Pastoral Centre is July 24, 2020. She 

leaves the Chancery to join the staff of Immaculate Conception Parish as Pastoral Assistant and 

Administrative Assistant. Planning is underway to ensure that Chancery services will continue to be 

delivered efficiently.  

 

“I want to thank all who supported and encouraged me in the role of Vice Chancellor. 

I’m only a phone call or email away and look forward continuing my journey with you 

in serving our God and the Church in my new position.” 

With thanks and blessings,   

Martha  

 
2. ORDO – Liturgical Calendar 2020-2021 – please submit your orders ASAP  

The ORDO, or Liturgical Calendar, will be available soon.  If you would like to put in an order, please 

email the Reception desk at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  and indicate how many copies you would 

like for your parish.  This is an essential tool for parish staff and volunteers, liturgy committees, 

and school staff. 

  

3. Christ our Saviour Parish is in search of a Smart TV for $100 or less.  If you have 

one please call the parish office at 250.962.7952 

 

4. **EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

 

 CATHOLIC INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS- PRINCE GEORGE (CISPG) is NOW 

HIRING for the 2020-2021 school year.

 

The Principalship position remains open in Prince Rupert.  

 

CISPG is also employing full-time Classroom Teacher positions at many of our eight 

community schools.  

If you are interested or know someone who would be interested in working in our CISPG 

schools, head to our website for the posting details and to complete our online application 

http://cispg.ca/careers/ 

 

b. ST VINCENT DE PAUL: Three temporary positions please see attached ad or email 

svdppg@shaw.ca  for any questions  
 

Resources

5. Now more than ever we must hold fast to 

the great virtue of hope.  

In an effort to assist Catholics everywhere, 

we are opening our doors to make the 

FORMED platform free to everyone for 40 

days. Sign up today and get immediate access 

to the best Catholic movies, faith formation 

videos, audio talks, and great children’s videos.  Go to: https://formed.org/faithathome 
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